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From: Ross Meyer <info@midasgoldcomments.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 7:30 PM
To: Support Stibnite; jay.natoli@gmail.com; natalie
Subject: Permit Midas Gold

Attention Linda Jackson, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold Idaho's Draft 
Environmental Impact Statement. Public participation is a huge part of the permitting process and I appreciate the 
opportunity to share my thoughts. 
 
The Stibnite Gold Project will generate significant federal, state and local taxes over the life of the project. Estimate 
show the company will contribute $86 million in state taxes over two decades. The economic benefits tied in with the 
environmental restoration of the site provide a win-win for the citizens who live in the surrounding communities, the 
state and the general population. 
 
I encourage the USFS to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and permit Midas Gold Idaho's project as outlined in 
their Modified Plan of Restoration and Operations, alternative 2 in the DEIS. The USFS has provided meaningful time to 
submit comments and already extended the comment period once, there should be no further delays. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ross Meyer 
 


